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ONLINE GIVING 

We have a button on our website that allows you 

to give your tithes and offering online. Just go to 

our web page, lakesidechurchofgod.com, and 

scroll down under the church photo and address 

to the button labeled “Online Giving”. See Kathy 

DeTray if you have any questions. 

UPDATE YOUR INFO 

It’s time to send out contribution letters and we need for you 

to get us your current information. PLEASE go by the  

information desk and check the directory located there to 

make sure we have your correct address and other  

information. If your information is incorrect or we don’t 

have it then, please fill out one of the forms  

provided on the desk and turn it in to the office or 

place it in the offering plate. If you would like a copy of the directory 

come by the office and Carol Hatfield will be happy to make you a copy. 

BAD WEATHER NOTIFICATION 

Due to the number of people that attend our 

church it is difficult to call everyone to tell them 

when our services are cancelled due to bad 

weather. You will be able to find out about  

cancellations by logging onto our church’s  

website at lakesidechurchofgod.com or on facebook. 

PASTOR’S PRAYER PARTNERS 

If you have a prayer request there are prayer 

request cards on the desk in the foyer. Drop it off 

in the box beside the cards. These requests are 

prayed for daily by the prayer partners. See Bill 

or Jo Abbott if you have any questions. 

WELCOME 

We welcome you today! Thank you for choosing Lakeside as your house 

of worship. Our greatest desire is that you will receive a blessing. 

RECIPES WANTED 

Get your recipes turned in TODAY. The Trailblazers 

are collecting recipes until January 31 to publish a 

cookbook. We need your help to make this a  

success. Please turn in your recipes to Ruth Mauldin 

or Jaunita White. We need all kinds of recipes.  

Any questions contact Ruth Mauldin. 

LOVE MY SISTER 

If you are participating in the Love My Sister  

Program be sure to get your Secret Sister’s  

information sheet from Tandy. Each week, February 

5, 12, & 19, you will get your Sister a gift and 

then on the 25th you will give a gift to the one 

who has been giving to you. Our Secret Sister  

reveal will be on Saturday, February 25, at 11:00 

AM. Everyone bring a covered dish for a brunch 

here at the church. All ladies are invited to the 

brunch even if you don’t participate in the Love My Sister Program. 

LADIES BIBLE STUDY 

All Ladies are encouraged to come on  

Thursday night, February 2, at 7 PM for  

Bible Study and fellowship. See Anna 

Springer if you have any questions. 

WINTER CAMP MEETING 

Mark your calendars!!! The Church of God 

churches in Texas will be gathering at the 

Campgrounds in Weatherford on February 7-9 

for Prayer Conference. The evening services 

will begin at 7 PM. Our General Overseer,  

Dr. Tim Hill, will be the evening speaker.  

We will not have classes or services on Wednesday, February 8,  

so you can attend Camp Meeting. 

HELP WANTED 

If you would like to be in a behind the scene 

ministry, we need at least 2 more people to 

help with the running of the Live Stream and 

camera on Sunday mornings. If you are interested 

in this contact Carol Hatfield. 


